
 

 
 

UPD SAFETY ALERT 
This notice is being provided by University Police in compliance with the Federal Jeanne Clery 
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1998. (Notice #: 2022-02) 
 

B.O.L.O. Alert: Person of Interest: 
 

An intruder entered the building and was able to remove personal items from at least 2 offices. 
University Police (UPD) is interested in identifying the individual whose pictures appear below, in 
reference to this incident with additional details below: 
 
Date of Incident: Friday June 24, 2022   Time of Occurrence: 2:35pm – 3:45pm 
 
Incident Type: Burglary, Grand Larceny, and Criminal Trespass  
 

 
 
Safety Warning/Tips: 
  

 Please secure your valuables in your lockers, locked cabinet, or desk. 
 Make sure that your office door is closed or locked when leaving the room. Even 

if you will be stepping out for break or to use the restrooms. 
 Please wear your ID cards on your outermost garment at all times, to make visual 

identification easier. 
 If you see an unfamiliar person on the floor, please call UPD immediately at ext. 

5566.  
 You can submit a tip through SafeInSight (College’s safety and resource App) 

 

 


	UPD SAFETY ALERT

